
Dear Aspen Academy Families,

Today the Governor announced that Distance Learning will begin on Monday,
March 30 and will continue to May 4. At that time, it will be decided if students will
continue with Distance Learning or if they will return to school.

The teachers and staff at Aspen are prepared to start distance learning for your
students and our full Distance Learning Plan will be on our website on Friday,
March 27. 

For information and procedures that are already put in place and our FAQ’s sheet
please familiarize yourself with our Distance Learning Resource page where all
updates and information will be provided.

Distance Learning information can be found under current
families/resources/Distance learning (folder) or follow this
link: https://aspenacademymn.org/current-families/resources/elearning/

We thank you for all of your support and I know as a community we will continue to
grow and support each other.

Dr. Connie Freitag
Executive Director
Aspen Academy 
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